
From: Missouri Public Service Commission <pscinfo@psc.mo.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 7:36 AM 
To: Data Center <datacenter@psc.mo.gov> 
Subject: FW: https://efis.psc.mo.gov/Case/FilingDisplay/584942 

From: Jack Duncan Construction LLC <jack@jackduncanconstruction.com>  
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 8:54 AM 
To: Missouri Public Service Commission <pscinfo@psc.mo.gov> 
Subject: https://efis.psc.mo.gov/Case/FilingDisplay/584942 

I apologize for the lack of response for the first notification we received.   After reading the 
recommendation, we just assumed it was a foregone conclusion, which was just to be finalized by the 
meeting.  Although we may not agree with the decision, we certainly appreciate and respect the 
process.  All of the information we have has already been given either verbally or through email 
correspondence.  Thank you for bringing this to light. We are just one of many, with a common 
problem.  With that said, if possible, please proceed without us in attendance. 

Thank you again 

Jack & Tammy Duncan 
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